
BN2 Bathing Prohibition Notice Temporary 

        17/07/2024  Blackrock Bathing Area      

    
 

 

 

 

WARNING     
 

DO NOT SWIM 
 

SWIMMING IN THIS WATER MAY CAUSE ILLNESS 
 

 

 
BATHING IS PROHIBITED DUE TO: Poor Water Quality 

LIKELY CAUSE:   Heavy rainfall  
EXPECTED DURATION: Until Thursday 18th July inclusive.  
ACTIONS TAKEN/PROPOSED: Notices erected, situation monitored, and water sample taken. 
 
For further information please contact:  

 Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council Tel: (01) 205 4700 or Visit: www.dlrcoco.ie  

 

 

 

 

 

 



BN2 Bathing Prohibition Notice Temporary 

Visit: https://www.dlrcoco.ie  

https://www.dlrcoco.ie/

